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Brett Cannon

From: William Brown <brown.williamj@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 11, 2020 3:54 PM

To: Brett Cannon

Cc: Linda Brown

Subject: Request of house plans

 

I see they are proposing a new house at Hartwood Hylands Lot 118. As listed in Type 2 notice of development that was 

sent to local residents. Case File TP2020-0006/SDM2020-0006 

 

Is it possible to have a proposed building view emailed to me.   I am just a nosy neighbor curious as to what the building 

will look like. 

 

Bill Brown 

 

brown.williamj@gmail.com 

7060 SW Palmer Way 

Beaverton, OR. 97007 

503-643-9368 

Sent from my iPhone 

bcannon
Text Box
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